
Fife Council Special Meeting – 12th November, 2020 
 
 
Motion – Item 3 – Review of Community Council Scheme – Update on 
Boundary Consultation and Proposed Scheme 
 
“Council approves the changes to the Community Council boundaries, (as set out 
at Appendix 2 with associated maps at Appendix 3), with the exception of the, "No 
Further Action", recommendations for Ward-1 (The West Fife Villages) where, 
in respecting the views of those residents currently living within the boundary of the 
former Kincardine Community Council, who now wish to be recognised as being a 
part of the neighbouring Culross and Blairhall Community Councils, Council agrees 
that all the proposed changes (as detailed on Page 24 of the report) are to be 
accepted.” 
 
Proposed by Councillor Mino Manekshaw 
Seconded by Councillor Bobby Clelland 
 


